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WORK STUDY SESSION 

 
 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Gary Sorensen at 5:30 p.m. 
 

Discussion Continuation Modified 5 Schedule 
Presentation to the Board concerning the history of the Mod-5 within Thatcher Schools K-12.  
Discussion took place amongst those in attendance, with many topics being covered, For example: 

 Challenges of Mod-5 

 Response to Intervention 

 RE FRIDAY - Intervention Successes. 

 RE  FRIDAY - Enrichment Challenges and Successes. 
 
Next regular meeting: December 9, 2021 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business to discuss, motion by Gary Sorensen to adjourn.  Seconded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________   ___________________________________ 

President, Gary Sorensen     Clerk, Jenni Bryce 
 

 


